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Research updates

 Next research newsletter: early November 

 Next VPRGS Virtual Town Hall: late November 
(invitation and details coming soon) 

 Topic suggestions for future Town Halls: email 
paula.wood-adams@concordia.ca
or loredana.carbone@concordia.ca
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Research updates

 Labs and facilities open to date: over 230



Research updates

 Open research labs asked to complete an “On-
Campus Research Activities Closure Preparedness 
Plan”.

 For issues with managing lab capacity along with any 
of the COVID-19 hygiene and safety measures, 
contact EHS at ehs@concordia.ca.

 Canada Research Continuity Emergency Fund 
(CRCEF):
 Final deadline for stage 3 - December 15 
 Stage 4 additional salary support is now 24 weeks 

mailto:ehs@concordia.ca


Virtual research outreach activities

 Learn more about past and upcoming virtual activities 
hosted by:

 4th Space  
https://www.concordia.ca/next-gen/4th-space.html

 Milieux
https://milieux.concordia.ca/clusters/

 PERFORM Centre
https://www.concordia.ca/research/perform.html
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Acknowledging research excellence

https://www.concordia.ca/cunews/main/stories/2020/09/16/the-university-celebrates-standout-research.html
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